Open Space Meeting Minutes—9 December 2004

Jay Mathias, Dennis Elliot, Pete Dolan, Ray Schaeffer, Mike Narcowhich, MontCo Planning, MAC

One guest in attendance

There being a quorum, Vice-Chairman Dolan called the meeting to order.

Mike Narcowhich review with the Committee his memo dated 9 December 2004 regarding the definition of passive open space and active open space.   A discussion ensued regarding these definitions and their impact upon the Township.   The Committee reviewed the impacts of prior open space acquisitions in the Township and their effect on Township land use patterns.   
The discussion then moved to the relevance of the goals and objectives of the 1995 Open Space Plan.   The general consensus of the Committee was that the identified objectives not yet attained were still important to attain, and should be included in the updated open space plan.
The Committee then discussed the status of the Monharniuk property acquisition grant.   Mr. Narcowhcih reviewed a memo dated 9 Decemebr 2004, which outlines the conditions the Township still needs to meet in order to receive the $26,250 MontCo pledged towards the properties acquisition.

The Committee then went into an executive session regarding land acquisition.

